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Dear Dnrector
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Comment”.

The Committee agrees with the 1ASB's analysis of unconditlonat versus conditionat rights and obtigations
in contractual settings and the proposed elimination of contingent assets and liabilities from IASB
standards. We also agree with the classification as intangible assets those unconditional rights that are
associated with conditional rights and that meet the definition of an asset. Furthermore, we strongly
support the rationale behind separating the process of defining an asset or a liability from recognizing the
asset/llabmty and performing its measurement, |

" However, the Commitiee also befieves that the inclusion of a decrsmn tree d‘tagrem in the final document

would help clarify the process of determining the existence of assets and liabilities. Moreover, regarding
the measurement requirements for non-financiat liabilities, we would welcome some concrete examples
that highlight the differences in measurement resutts obtained from applylng the new cash tlow technique
versus the old methodclogy

' The Committee appfemates thls opportumty o ehare our vfews and concerns. Members of the

Committee are available to discuss any questrons yeu may have regerdmg thrs communication.
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" The Accountlng Prmcipres and Audﬂmg Standards Commlﬁee of the ande 1ﬁst|1fute of Certified Public
Accountants (the “Committee”) has reviewed and discussed the above referenced “invitation to
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